
Official Notice
Borough of Brentwood

Council
Notice of Availability of
Proposed 2024 Budget

Notice is hereby given that the
2024 Proposed Budget for the
Borough  of  Brentwood,
Allegheny County, PA will be
available for public inspection
without  charge  beginning
Thursday November 30, 2023
to  Monday,  December  11,
2023,  Monday  –  Friday,
8:00am  –  4:00pm  at  the
Borough   Municipal  Building,
3735Brownsville  Road,
Pittsburgh, PA 15227.  It can
also  be  viewed  on
the   Borough  of  Brentwood
web  page
www.brentwoodboro.com.
Council  will  act  on  the
proposed 2024 Budget during
the  December  11,  2023
council meeting at 7:30 PM.

George Zboyovsky, PE,
ICMA-CM

Borough Manager


